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               Session 2020-2021                [bookmark: _GoBack]Most importantly, thank you for listening to us by staying out of the playground and listening to our guidelines.  I’m pleased to see that most adults are now socially distancing themselves on the pavement and older children are being collected away from the school gate.
We are telling our younger children not to leave without seeing an adult.  Pupils should always come back inside the school if no one, for whatever reason is there to collect them.
     Stay Safe!
Payments
Thank you so much for your patience. 
 We are aware we have monies to return to you from P7 Prom, Kilbowie, Class trips.  Even if this money was paid in cash we will have to pay this to you by cheque as a total sum. 
 This will take us some time but, staff are working hard to get this money back to you as soon as they possibly can.
Thank you!
Depute Head Teacher

I’m extremely pleased to say Mrs Paterson, PT is now Acting DHT.  She will fulfil this role for the next two years.
Mrs Paterson is an excellent Teacher and will be a fantastic support to the school in this role.





Thank you!

A very big thank you to Mr and Mrs Wotherspoon, Theo’s parents who are connected to William Whitefield and Sons.  The Company have donated £500 to our school and would like us to use the money to purchase football strips for the school.  We can also use these for other sporting events too when the world goes back to normal.
School Website/Blog

Langloan Primary School and Nursery Class website/blog is live and is full of information about our school and your child's learning.  

Please visit the link below to keep up to date with your child's learning and important information about the school. 


 www.langloan.n-lanark.sch.uk/

Remember we also have a school App which we will populate with information which you’ll find useful such as PE days etc. for your child/children.    Download the App from Apple and Google Play Stores.  Search for ‘PSA’ or ‘PSA primaryschoolapp’, just search for Langloan Primary School.

This is how we will communicate with you therefore it’s important to download the App and check our Blog.                                                                    
                                                                           
                                                                              



